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Eileen Roehr
1452 Orchard Lane
Reston, VA  20109

Dear Eileen and the Roehr Family,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access, I am sending you a copy of the
newly-published IEEE Standard 802.16a. Please notice, on Page vi:

Technical contributions to the document came from many individuals. The Working Group especially

acknowledges the contributions of its member Walt Roehr, who passed away shortly before the Working

Group’s May 2002 meeting. This document is dedicated to him.

We hope that the past year has been a time of healing for you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

Roger Marks
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